
Join us as a community volunteer for the 2nd annual~

Community Outreach Opportunities for Learning Otology and 
Otolaryngology (COOL-OTO)

Volunteers at the AAO-HNSF meeting will join your physician peers travelling to an underserved Miami high school to teach 200+ students hands on, 
practical otolaryngologic skills at learning stations including: what is an otolaryngologist?, middle ear surgery and cochlear implantation, facial trauma plating, 
suturing, tracheostomy and airway foreign body removal… and much more!

Event supported by Grace Medical, 3NT Medical, Stryker, Arthrocare, Cochlear Corp, MED-EL, Advanced Bionics, and AugmENT.

When: Monday morning, September 30, 2024, 6:30am-11:30am 
Where: Meet at Loews Miami Beach Hotel (1601 Collins Ave, Miami Beach, FL 33139) at 6:30am, travel together to Booker T. Washington High School

Inspire the next generation and grow the diversity of the OHNS pipeline with us!

To participate or for more information, contact:  Michael Hoa, MD (Michael.Hoa@gunet.georgetown.edu)

Organized and sponsored by American Neurotology Society Diversity and Inclusion Committee, American Academy of Otolaryngology-Head and Neck Surgery 
Diversity and Inclusion Committee. Also supported by the American Society of Pediatric Otolaryngology.
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